
In recognition of UHN Spiritual Care Awareness Week (December 4 – 8, 2023), you 
are invited to an in person screening of A Still Small Voice, a documentary directed 
by Emmy Award winning Luke Lorentzen, which brings viewers into the world of 
hospital spiritual care and the patients they support. The documentary follows the 
yearlong residency journey of an aspiring chaplain (spiritual care practitioner) at 
Mount Sinai Hospital in New York City during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
  
  

A Still Small Voice 

Friday December 8, 2023 @ 11:00 – 13:00 

Princess Margaret Cancer Centre 

6th floor Bob Bell Auditorium 
Sandwich lunch and refreshments will be provided 

  
11:00 Welcome and Acknowledgements 

11:10 A Still Small Voice (93 minute runtime) 

12:45 – 13:00 Q & A with Director Luke Lorentzen and David Fleenor, CPE educator 

Closing Remarks 

  
  

Space is limited. Please RSVP no later than Dec. 1/24 by contacting Seema Kapoor: 
seema.kapoor@uhn.ca 

 Sponsored by the Department of Spiritual Care, University Health Network 
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